

TFC Steering Committee Notes

June 20th

Attendees: Glen, Ben, Joanna, Anton, Olivier, Shebu

Minute:

- Introduction
 - Olivier is now taking over Joanna's role as TF-A lead. Joanna will attend on occasion.
- Infrastructure
 - MbedTLS: Arthur is monitoring the changes from stage to production.
 - Staging Jenkins and Gerrit upgrades happened last weekend for security fixes
 - The lab is working on upgrades for LAVA workers.
 - The systems team is working on UBL support in LAVA and Tux.
- TF-A Storage / TFC-457 Disk Space
 - Paul has implemented a few of the suggestions, and we are in the process of upgrading the disks.
 - The ticket is still open - there are other strategies that may need to be investigated. Joanna - once the test is run, they are okay with removing the binaries.
- Misra TF-M
 - Under review with the TF-M team. Working on refactoring some of the TF-A scripts to align with TF-M.
 - Suggestion by Paul that this can go live end of the month. Anton & team need to do some analysis, and we may want to delay this going live in production. Topic on the agenda next week with Anton & Paul.
- MISRA
 - A Meeting was set up with BugSeng and Linaro to present a session on the 27th of July @ the TF-A tech forum.
- Windows build
 - Chris is looking at the setup, and they need to schedule some time to create the job. Using the MbedTLS docker build.
- Boards
 - Arthur has submitted a patch to enable the N1SDP for LAVA
 - New Chrome Books are next to setup, ie. Remove batteries, etc.
- Priorities
 - Paul
 - TF-A updates are required to reduce storage
 - Misra TF-M / TF-A
 - Arthur
 - Boards - N1SDP; Chromebook Corsola
 - MbedTLS Migration to production
 - TFC-247 Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub